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Dear Parent /Carer  
  
Royal Highland Show excursion Thursday 20th June 2024  
   
Your child has expressed an interest in attending an excursion to the Royal Highland Show at Ingliston as part 
of their Rural Skills, Home Economics or Geography course. The cost of the trip will be £16.50 per pupil which 
covers entry to the show and the cost of the bus.   
 
When at the show the young people will be free to explore the agricultural and livestock displays along with the 
array of local produce and cookery demonstrations.  
 
The bus will leave from school at 9am and return to school for 5pm. We can drop pupils off in Birnam, 
Ballinluig and Grandtully on the way back to school. Please email the school to confirm if your child will require 
to be dropped off in one of these locations.  
 
Please make sure your child comes appropriately dressed for the day, in full school uniform with a waterproof 
jacket, sunscreen, water and a packed lunch or money to buy food.   
We appreciate that the cost of this event could present a financial challenge to some parent/carers. If you 
would like to discuss financial assistance for this event, please contact the school office on 01887 822300 and 
ask to speak to your child’s guidance teacher.  
 
As this visit is covered by the annual consent form there is no requirement to complete a separate one. If you 
do not wish your child to attend, please email to breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk.   
If you consent to your child attending the excursion, please make the £16.50 payment via parent pay to secure 
their place by Friday 7th June.  
  
Please contact us if you have any questions.   
  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
Meg Neilson                                             Douglas Woodrow  
Home Economics                                    Rural Skills  
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